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Dear Parents, 

 

The countdown has begun and it is time to welcome the New Year with a fresh mind and heart. We sincerely wish 

that the New Year will be a messenger of joy, happiness, peace, smiles and good tidings for you and your family.  

 

Kindly be informed of the following information; 

 The last working day for students before the winter vacation is Thursday, 13th December, 2018 

 The school office remains open on 16th to 20th December from 8:00 am – 2:00 pm. Please note that 

Tuesday, 18th December the office will be closed. 

 School will reopen for all the grades on Sunday, 6th January 2019. 

 

Special Classes: Kindly know that from 16th, 17th and 19th December (Sunday, Monday and Wednesday); classes are 

conducted for grades 10-12 students of AJB and 10 and 12 students of AJI. These are mandatory classes arranged by 

the school for the students. Timings are from 8:00 am – 12:20 pm. 

 

Holiday Assignments:  In a continuous learning, assignment in all subjects in all grade levels are defined and 

uploaded on the school website, please visit www.alainjuniors.com. Students have already received the information 

on what needs to be completed. All the Winter Assignments will be graded. Please make sure students return with 

completed assignments. 

 

AJS Literary Festival 2018-19: To give opportunities to our students to showcase their literary skills, the school will 

conduct competitions to all the students of Al Ain Juniors School. The Literary Festival will be on 12th – 15th January 

2019 (tentative date). More details will be posted on the school website.  

 

Uniform: Once the school reopens after winter vacation, students are expected to wear proper the prescribed 

winter uniform to protect themselves from winter cold. Students who do not comply with the guidelines of the 

school uniform will have to face the sanctions laid down as per the school policy. 

 

Action Taken: Students who are not in complete uniform will be asked to wait in the reception for a parent to come 

and replace their clothes with proper uniforms.  We at AJS will take a Zero Tolerance towards Discipline in the 

classroom, towards teachers and property. 

 

Thank you.          AJS Administration 

 

 

 

http://www.alainjuniors.com/

